News etter





Hello all, It's Lou and Kam, your AUBSU Sabbs! Welcome back! We hope you having a great start to the new term, we know it looks a little different but don't worry the AUBSU is still here for all. We have got lots coming up this month, were super excited to meet you all with our Freshers and Black History Month events. Don't forget, just because were not physically on campus, we always have your back. So, pop us a message on our social media or email us. Can't wait to meet you all!

Kindest Regards, Lou and Kam

Welcome Back to AUB!





BPOC Networking Event 27/10/20 18:00 - 20:00

The aim of the event is for students that self-define as BPOC, to network with other BPOC students at other universities. We will be running a quiz, a few icebreakers and networking sessions, all over zoom!





An update on all information relating to CLUBS & SOCIETIES this year

The AUB Guide to starting the 2020/21 Academic Year

Consent.

Do you get it?

AURSU



An update on how COURSE REPS are working this year

